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Date: 24 October 2019 

SeneddHealth@assembly. wales 

Dear Sirs, 

Health Education and Improvement Wales 
Ty Dysgu 
Cefn Coed 
Nantgarw 
Cardiff 
CF15 7QQ 

03300 585 005 
heiw@wales.nhs.uk 

Re: Response of HEIW to the consultation in respect of the National Health Service 

(Indemnities) (Wales ) Bill ("Indemnities Bill") 

Our letter of 22 October 2019 regarding the 'Indemnities Bill' refers. 

Further discussions between HEIW and the Welsh Government have identified that the 

issue flagged in our response is a policy matter and not something which would require an 

amendment to the scope of the Bill. In view of this, we would respectfully ask the 

Committee to disregard our earlier letter. We apologise for any confusion caused by our 

initial response. 

Yours faithfully, 

yv,� 
Dafydd Bebb 

Board Secretary 

HEIW 

" Chairman/Cadeirydd: Dr Chris Jones

Chief Executive/Prif Weithredwr: Alex Howells
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